
MEMO 
 

To:  File – Steele Creek Presbyterian Church and Cemetery 

From:  Historic Landmarks Department Staff 

Date:  July 25, 2024 

 

Re: Comments from State Historic Preservation Office on Amended Designation 

Report for the Steele Creek Presbyterian Church and Cemetery,  

7401 and 7407 Steele Creek Road, Charlotte 

 

By email dated July 25, 2024, SHPO staff provided feedback based on their review of the 

Amended Designation Report for the Steele Creek Presbyterian Church and Cemetery. In 

summary, the issues raised included the following: 

 

 Additional clarification as to the scope of the surviving designated landmark. 

 

Following review of the Amended Designation Report and the SHPO feedback, HLD staff 

revised and updated the Amended Designation Report as needed to address the issues raised.  

 

 


